STATE OF DELAWARE

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

800 BAY RoaD
P.O. Box 778
DoVvER, DELAWARE 19903

CAROLANN WICKS, P.E.
SECRETARY June 30, 2010

The Honorable Harris B. McDowell
Legislative Hall

P.O. Box 1401

Dover, Delaware 19903

Dear Senator McDowell:

Based upon our recent conversation, | am aware of a typographical error that [ made in
drafting the epilogue language regarding the Stoltz development site in Greenville off of Buck
Road. In the last sentence the word “after” should be replaced with the word “before™. This
reflects the need to have the input from the public through the New Castle County process to
occur before we issue an entrance permit or any related approvals.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this epilogue or DelDOT’s roles
and responsibilities in the land use process.

Sincerely,
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Carolann wicks
e Cleon Cauley, Deputy Legal Counsel to Govenor Markell

Chris Coons, New Castle County Executive
Ralph Reeb, Director Planning, DelDOT
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